
REDWOOD COUNTY, MINNESOTA 
 

March 26, 2020 

 
 

The Board of County Commissioners met for an emergency meeting at 8:00 a.m. in 

the Commissioners’ Room in the Government Center, Redwood Falls, Minnesota. 

 

 Present for all or portions of the meeting were Commissioners Dave Forkrud, Lon 

Walling, Bob Van Hee, Jim Salfer and Dennis Groebner; County Administrator Vicki 

Knobloch and Human Resource Coordinator Peter Brown. 

 

Chair Walling called the emergency meeting pursuant to Minn. Stat. 13D.04, subd. 3 

for the sole and specific purpose of addressing Governor Walz’s Emergency Executive 

Order 20-20.  

 

 Government Facilities are identified as Essential Critical Infrastructures 

under Executive Order 20-20. 

  Consensus of the Redwood County Board of Commissioners is to identify all 

staff of Redwood County as essential. 

 The Board directed all staff to continue to report to job positions as normal.  

Redwood County will continue to be closed to the public and available only 

by phone, email, etc. with a few limited exceptions where the public will be 

allowed to enter for purposes of exempted activities. 

 

ADJOURN 

 There being no further business, Chair Walling declared the meeting adjourned at 

8:50 a.m. 

 

 

 

________________________________                     

Lon Walling, Chair 

Board of County Commissioners 

 

Attest: ____________________________ 

      Vicki Knobloch 

      County Administrator 


